September 26, 2013

News Release

For Immediate Release

Police-Fire Pension Fund Citizens' Task Force meeting cancelled

Due to scheduling conflicts, today's 10 a.m. Police-Fire Pension Fund Citizens' Task Force meeting has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for 10 a.m. Thursday, Oct. 17 in the fourth-floor conference room of the Busch Municipal Building.

For more information, contact: Cora Scott, Director of Public Information & Civic Engagement, 417-864-1009 (office) | 417-380-3352 (cell), cscott@springfieldmo.gov